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New Safety Recall Advanced Communication – Y83 
 
FCA US LLC (FCA US) has announced a safety recall on certain 2020 Model Year (GA) 
Alfa Romeo Giulia vehicles.  
 
REASON FOR THIS SAFETY RECALL 
Federal Motor Vehicle Safety Standard ("FMVSS") No. 110 S4.2.1.1 requires that, "The 
vehicle maximum load on the tire is not to be greater than the applicable maximum load 
rating as marked on the sidewall of the tire." Subject vehicles are equipped with tires 
that do not meet the required load rating. A driver may rely on the incorrect load index 
and may overload the vehicle, which can cause a vehicle crash without prior warning. 
 
The condition described above does not comply with Federal Motor Vehicle Safety 
Standard (FMVSS) No. 110 - Tire selection and rims. 
 
SERVICE ACTION 
FCA US will conduct a voluntary safety recall to replace the incorrect tires with tires that 
meet the required load index and update the Owner’s Manual with the correct load 
index values. The remedy for this condition is not currently available.  Dealers will be 
notified of the launch of this safety recall by way of established communication 
methods.  This recall is estimated to launch in 4th Quarter of 2021.  
 
We ask that you please take the time to ensure that your personnel are aware of this 
communication and are prepared to execute a customer friendly process for inquiries 
regarding involved vehicles. 
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